
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

• 

• 

 The final Environmental Impact Statement was 

published in May 2017 

 Due to added scope and the volume of 

comments received on the 90% design, final 

design is now expected to be complete in 2018 

 Construction is expected to begin in fall 2018 

and be complete in 2020 

 Stakeholder input is integral to the design 

process 

 SDOT will continue to work with adjacent 

businesses, freight stakeholders, the Ballard 

neighborhood, and bicycle and pedestrian 

groups to design the trail in a way that 

balances the needs of all users and project 

neighbors in this commercial, industrial, and 

maritime corridor 
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PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/BGT_MissingLink.htm 
Louisa Galassini, Project Manager 
BGT_MissingLink@seattle.gov or (206) 256-5264  
For translation services, please call: (206) 256-5264 


